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proof of proficiency nautical officer sailing vessels <500GT

medical first aid
STCW A-VI/4-1

marcom B
STCW A-IV/2

min. 18 years

officer in charge of a 
navigational watch 

sailing vessels <500 
GT area I,II and IIIA  

(limited area)
STCW II/1 (173)

marcom A
STCW A-IV/2

officer in charge of a 
navigational watch  

sailing vessels <500GT 
area III en IV 

(unlimited area)
STCW II/1 (174)

min. 18 years

marcom B
STCW A-IV/2

2 seasons sailing time 
as an officer in charge 
of a navigational watch 
sailing ships (may be 
fully gained on inland 

waterways)

master sailing vessels 
<500GT area I and II

(limited area)
STCW II/3 (122)

with the ILenT 
statement of 14-01- 
2015 it is possible to 
sail with the above 
mentioned CoC as 

chief officer on board 
sailing vessels 

<500 GT area III en IV 
(unlimited)

proof of proficiency nautical officer all sailing vessels

proficiency survival 
crafts and rescue 

boats (other than fast 
rescue boats)

STCW A-VI/2-1

advanced fire fighting
STCW A-VI/3

medical first aid
STCW A-VI/4-1

medical care
STCW A-VI/4-2

marcom A
STCW A-IV/2

2 seasons sailing 
time as officer in 

charge of a 
navigational watch 

sailing vessels

master sailing 
vessels <500GT
area III and IV 

(unlimited area)
STCW II/2 (124)

medical first aid
STCW A-VI/4-1

marcom A
STCW A-IV/2

min 18 years

6 months sailing time 
rating forming part of 
a navigational watch 

all sailing ships

officer in charge of a 
navigational watch 
all sailing vessels
STCW II/1 (172)

12 months sailing 
time as officer in 

charge of a 
navigational watch 
all sailing vessels

chief officer sailing 
vessels no limitations 

STCW II/2 (132)

12 months sailing 
time as chief officer 
all sailing vessels

medical care
STCW A-VI/4-2

master sailing 
vessels no limitations 

STCW II/2 (114)

sailing time as 
captain 
sailing vessels 
<500GT area III & IV 
(unlimited) can be 
counted for this 
upgrade 

A proof of 
proficiency can be 
obtained after a 
diploma 'nautical 

officer sailing 
vessels <500GT' + 

taskbook

A proof of 
proficiency can be 
obtained after a 
diploma 'nautical 
officer all sailing 

vessels' + taskbook

medical first aid
STCW A-VI/4-1

medical first aid
STCW A-VI/4-1
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certificate of 
proficiency / 
requirement

certificate of 
competence

proof of proficiency

certificate of 
proficiency / STCW 

requirement 
(5 yearly refresher)

marcom B
STCW A-IV/2

2 seasons sailing time 
as officer in charge of a 

navigational watch 
sailing ships (with a 

maximum of 1 season 
on inland waterways)

master sailing vessels 
<500GT area I, II and 

IIIA  (limited area)
STCW II/3 (123)

medical first aid
STCW A-VI/4-1

basic safety training 
STCW A-VI/1(1-4)

basic safety training 
STCW A-VI/1(1-4)

basic safety training 
STCW A-VI/1(1-4)

basic safety training 
STCW A-VI/1(1-4)

basic safety training 
STCW A-VI/1(1-4)

basic safety training 
STCW A-VI/1(1-4)

For the captain and 
the person to whom 
medical care and 1st 

aid on board has been 
delegated, a 5-yearly 
refresher applies (EU 

regulation 92/29)

STSV or PSCRB 
STCW A-VI/2-1

STSV or PSCRB 
STCW A-VI/2-1

STSV or PSCRB 
STCW A-VI/2-1

STSV or PSCRB 
STCW A-VI/2-1

STSV or PSCRB 
STCW A-VI/2-1

Certificate of Proficiency 
STSV of PSCRB

As of 01-12-2025 
mandatory for at least 1 

crew member o.b.

As of 01-07-2026 
manadtory for every 

officer

Note! When 
applying for an 
upgrade, the 

renewing 
requirement must 

also be met.

http://5.guideline
http://5.guideline
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